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Head to 
www.Quickcliq.com.au 
and click “Sign up”. 

Fill out all fields under ‘Sign 
Up’. 
 
Please use a valid email 
address as Quickcliq will send 
you a verification email and 
you will need to click the link to 
activate your account.  

http://www.quickcliq.com.au/
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After Sign in you will be asked 
to add your child as a student.  

You will need to add each child 
individually making sure all 
information is correct. Under 
‘room field’ please select 0 
(which is the only option).  
 
Under ‘health warning’ please 
add any relevant information 
regarding your child so that 
our canteen staff are aware.   
 
Under ‘teacher’ please select 
your child’s teacher. 
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Once each child is added you 
will be directed back to the 
main screen. To order, you can 
click ‘meal order’ at the top of 
the screen   

In the top box select which 
child you will be ordering for 
and select a date to order.   
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In the dropdown menus you will be able to 
choose which food you would like to order 
from our Canteen (make sure you click ‘add to 
cart’). 
 
Under order confirmation you are able to see 
your total cost and proceed to payment.  
 
The cut off time to make an order is 9am each 
day. 
 
You may make an order 28 days in advance. 
 
Each order carries a $0.21 fee.  
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To Access the QuickCliq Ordering System Via the Sentral App: 
 

                                                                                                                                            

On the Home Page 
access the ‘More’ 
icon. 
 
Click ‘Links’. 

The link to the Online 
Ordering System will 
now be available. 


